
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

10. SHIRLEY RUGBY LEAGUE CLUB – 50TH JUBILEE 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to a funding request of $5,400 from the Shirley Rugby League Club 

for expenses relating to the Club’s 50 year Jubilee. 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $600 from its 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to pay for printing of the 

Club’s reunion book, with the Board’s contribution being acknowledged on the front page and back 
cover. 

 
 


